Antelope-Pardee 500-kV Transmission Project
APPENDIX 8. DRAFT EIR/EIS COMMENTS AND RESPONSES

Comment Set C.200: Tammy and Kelly Birrer

From: tambirrer58@adelphia.net [mailto:tambirrer58@adelphia.net]
Sent: Tuesday, October 03, 2006 10:45 PM

To: Antelope-Pardee Project; Angeles@fs.fed.us

Subject: 500kV power line

Tammy Birrer

Home and Garden Party Designer

Leona Valley, Ca.

661-270-1643

You can view the Home and Garden Party Catalog on-line.

http://www homeandgardenparty.com

Click on "Our Products" Please call or e-mail me with vour order anytime.

Date: Tue, 3 Oct 2006 22:43:56 -0700

From:

To: antelope-pardee(@aspeneg.com, Angeles@fs.fed.us
Subject:

To Who it may concern,

We oppose the proposed Antelope-Pardee 500-kV Transmission Project for many reasons.

1. This project will decrease the property value of our homes in Leona Valley. We would not
have bought our home if these lines were already here and do not want them here now.

2. The existence of these power lines will cause firefighting efforts to be hampered.

3. The project will conflict with recreation. ( The Pacific Crest Trail)

4. It is an inefficient route. It will lose 5% of the total energy produced over the longer distance it
must be transmitted.

5. The issue of the noise these lines will emit is a great concern as well.

In conclussion,. We love our country life out here and would not like to see it ruined by this ugly,
noisy, unhealthy project. Electromagnetic fields are believed to be associated with higher cancer
rates, brain anomalies, and other ailments.

Please find another route that would not affect so many people. Keep these lines away from our
homes.

Tammy and Kelly Birrer
40215 92nd St. West
Leona Valley, Ca.
661-270-1643
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Response to Comment Set C.200: Tammy and Kelly Birrer

C.200-1 Thank you for your opinion regarding Alternative 5. Your comments will be shared with the

decision-makers who are reviewing the Project and alternatives at the USDA Forest Service and the
CPUC.

December 2006 Ap.8C-556 Final EIR/EIS



